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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Well here’s my comment...I think if you want to successfully drive all business out of the US over to non-US based brokers-
keep it up. If not, please come to your senses, and quit attempting to regulate and ostracize the world’s oldest, biggest, and
fastest growing market players.

Blessings,
Josh Dillingham


